
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

§ Please see the corresponding map for the pedestrian route around 
the Edinburgh St James construction site (shown as green dots) 

 

§ Leith Street is closed for up to ten months -pavement and 
drainage works continue and businesses remain open as usual 

 

§ Excavation and the basement concrete structure are in progress 
on site  
 

§ Calton Road is closed to vehicles from Leith Street until further 
notice – pedestrian and cyclist access will be maintained 

 

§ Stay up-to-date with the development online: 
http://www.edinburghstjames.com/  
 

 
 

Irene Gibb 
Community Liaison Advisor 

Email: esjcommunity@laingorourke.com 
Tel: 07823362404 

 
www.edinburghstjames.com 

 

3rd July-16th July 2018 

 


